













SUNNYMEDE JUNIOR SCHOOL

The Meadoway, Billericay, Essex CM11 2HL Headteacher: Mrs Ronnie Branch BEd (Hons). NPQH

Telephone: 01277 651364

e-mail: admin@sunnymede-jun.essex.sch.uk

www.sunnymede-jun.ik.org

Wednesday 11th January 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 3 and 4 Cross Country Competition-Thursday 26th January (AM)

I am pleased to confirm that your child has been selected to represent Sunnymede Junior School at a cross country competition at Mayflower High School on Thursday 26th January.

We are asking that children attending can be dropped off at Mayflower High School and collected at the end. This is because the cost of coaches is now so high that we as a school are unable to fund these for multiple sporting events. Therefore, we hope you will be able to arrange transport for your child or organise for someone else going to do so. Your child knows who else is going so you can hopefully liaise with each other.

The children will need to be dropped off between 9:00 and 9:10am at Mayflower High School (in the turning circle at the front of the school) where a staff member from Sunnymede Junior School will be waiting. This is likely to be Mr Oakes but your child will be told the day before. They should be collected from the same location at 10:30 am and returned to Sunnymede Juniors. Unfortunately, there is no provision for spectators. Please note that your child does not need to come to school first as they will be registered when they arrive at Mayflower High School.

Children should wear their school P.E. kit as per our uniform policy and your child should arrive at Mayflower High School wearing this. Even if they decide to run in their blue shorts and white t-shirts, we recommend they bring jogging bottoms / jumpers/tracksuits, as well as their coat. Footwear should be sturdy with good grip, for example astro boots / football boots/ trainers. They should bring their school uniform in their bags to change into when they return to Sunnymede. Please ensure any earrings are removed before coming to school. Your child should also bring plenty of water and a healthy snack for when they finish. We will need to know if your child will want a school dinner on their return and ask that you indicate this on the reply slip.

Please return the reply slip as soon as possible but by Monday 16th January at the very latest. Please return to the main school office.

Kind regards, Mrs Morris and Mr Oakes The PE Team					
Ple	ase tick boxes:				
	I will arrange for my child to be transported to the event and collected at 10:30 am Name / Relationship of person collecting and returning them to Sunnymede: Are you able to offer transport to other children if needed? YES / NO				
Sig	ned Relationship to child: Date				
Ch	ild's Name Class				
Em	nergency contact numberMedical conditions				